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Dear Students,
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Request for preventing coronavirus infection
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Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

FERLEBHREEE T L. BRHFZILZFEFT,
BIETIT &, COIFEA. MPEEDRRE. ZEMRIT. IREASEMEXFIN
EDM RUTKRZEDD LR, [RBEURRV] TREEREERW] Z&(C
BHTLIZEN,
Fall semester classes will end and spring holidays will start soon. Every year,
students have a lot of meal or do a lot of traveling with friends or returning
home during this period time. However, in the context of this pandemic,
please stay vigilant, and do your utmost “not to be infected” and “not to infect
others”.
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As you all know, in many cases, people get infected with the virus through
talking without masks or having a meal. Also, many students and young
people are careless about virus and unguarded as a result. Household
infections are surging as well.
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Make sure to be always aware of “I have already been infected with the virus”.
The word “Mokushoku (keep silent during a meal)” become well-known among
the public. It is true we would like you to enjoy a meal with your friends and
family members, but we can’t have a meal with wearing masks. Therefore,
please think in your heart “It tastes good!” “It’s fun!” without actually talking
in person.
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Think about healthcare workers who have been working hard every day to

save lives, and enjoy “Kodoku no Gourment (Solitary Gourmet)”.



